
 

 

 
17th March 2023 

 
ANOTHER BUSY WEEK FLIES BY! 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Another busy week has flown by and the children have been incredibly busy, with lots of fantastic learning 
going on across school. 
 

The Opening of the new North West Ambulance Service Hub 
This week, a group of children were invited to attend the opening of the new ambulance hub on Waterloo 
Road. They were given a tour of the new facilities and had the opportunity to sit inside some emergency 
vehicles. This was an extremely formal occasion, attended by a great many dignitaries, including the Lord 
Lieutenant of Lancashire, Lord Shuttleworth. The Lord Lieutenant is the King's personal representative in 
each county of the United Kingdom, so it was a very special occasion for all involved. Once again, our 
children behaved impeccably and were a real credit to school – we were extremely proud of them all. 
 

Red Nose Day 
Many, many thanks for supporting Red Nose Day today. As a school, we have raised over £450 which is 
amazing! All the money raised from the non-uniform day, will go towards supporting many great causes. 
Your generosity in these challenging times is wonderful – thank you so very much. 

 
Amaven PE Assessments  
Next week, the children will be undertaking their PE assessments during their PE lessons. As they take a 
little extra time to complete, some classes will be undertaking their assessments on a different day. 
Children in Y2MBr, Y5RJ and Y6LB should wear their PE kit on Monday 20th March, as well as on 
their normal PE day. 
 

Consultation Evenings 
Just a reminder that our consultation evenings are being held next week on Tuesday 21st March and 
Wednesday 22nd March (with additional arrangements for Y4DB) from 3.30pm-6pm. This is a really good 
opportunity for you to see your child’s work, and to find out from their teacher, how they are progressing 
across the curriculum. If you have not yet made an appointment, please talk to your child’s teacher, as 
there are still some appointments available. In order for the evenings to run smoothly, please try your 
very hardest to keep to your appointment time.  
 

Vacancies 
We currently have a number of vacancies in school, please see our school website for further information. 
 
Thank you again for all your continued support. Everyone at Waterloo wishes all our children and their 
families a wonderful weekend.  

 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 

Jenny Brown 
Head of School 


